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August 24, 2017

Regional Transportation Commission
1523 Pacific Ave
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

Re: Sierra Club Requests Peer Review of the GSCTG Study 

Dear Mr. Dondero and Commissioners:

We understand that the RTC recently received a request to provide a peer review of the Great Santa Cruz 
Trail Group (GSCTG) study from the Santa Cruz County Friends of the Rail and Trail (FORT). The 
Sierra Club has reviewed FORT’s request and believes FORT has raised vital unanswered questions 
about the numbers and conclusions in the GSCTG study and agrees a peer review of the GSCTG study is 
warranted. Accordingly, the local Sierra Club supports FORT's request for the RTC to obtain a peer 
review of the GSCTG study.

Sincerely,

Greg McPheeters
Chair, Santa Cruz Group, Sierra Club


